
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Statement Release 
Sisters of Charity of Saint Elizabeth, Convent Station, NJ 

 
 
The Sisters of Charity of Saint Elizabeth affirm the dignity of all persons. In light of this 
fundamental belief and our charism of Charity, we deplore the conditions imposed on those 
who are held in detention centers at our border and in other locations. In particular, we 
object to the undue detention of children, their separation from their families, and the 
unhealthy and inadequate conditions in which they are held. We advocate for the just and 
compassionate treatment that all children deserve and the immediate reuniting of children 
with their families. We call upon federal, state, and local authorities to provide for the basic 
necessities of all detainees including medical care and legal services. We, the Sisters of 
Charity of Saint Elizabeth, commit ourselves to collaborate with others in advocating for 
immediate change and long-range solutions to this humanitarian crisis at our border.  
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